
7AJJCS ON BOOKS.

wvriters; of history and geography.
As geograpliy is onie of the eyes of
history falling under the category of
space, lie %v'ho would read iiuer-
sLandingly must have this eye open-
e(1, anid liere is the book to do it.
Unfortunately the other eye of
chronology, in. the eategory of tirne,
zso far as Egypt's more ancient his-
tory is concerned, is as s-tony as
that of the sphinx, and there is ii0
hope of giving it, liglit ùnltil some
miethod is fouud for bringixxg it into

relation. witli the scheme of (fld
Testament clironology . Th'lis the
Taiker hias been workiîig at for soine
tiîne and lie lias hopes "that before
long, by the aid of maîîy mionu-
nients Sinaitie, f romn Tell El Amn-
a,-na, and elsewliere, a h.arrniom.) of
the Ancient History of the East
inay be reached. 'Jhere are other
books calling for consideration. but,
as Tailks about Books have to, go on
for six Inonths, it is weIl not to ex-
hialst the sup1)IY at, the start.


